
Successful Appointments.
We  are pleased to have made two successful appointments -
 Ms Wendy Black as a kitchen assistant and 
Miss Rebecca Donkin as our Year 1 and 2 teacher from
 September. We look forward to working with them soon.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 7th June 2019.
 

Reminders- 
Monday 10th June - Class 3 cricket teams attend a 
tournament. Players have been notified.
Monday 10th June PTA meeting in school.
Thursday 13th June Vicar Jane’s Cupcake Day at St 
Bartholomew’s Church and Soccer Aid funday - 
children to wear football strips or their favourite 
sporty clothes for a day of footballing fun to raise 
money for our school charity. Donations of 50p per 
child very welcome.
Friday 14th June- Class 3 (see detail in planner) 
Bikeability Level 3 session.

Our Northumberland Day
A wonderful day was had by all on 
Wednesday. Special thanks go to 
Sally and the team from Baliffgate 
Museum, James Tait and Avril 
Huntley as well as Ms Buckingham 
for her wonderful teaching of ceilidh 
dancing to KS 2 children. Delicious 
thanks go to Mrs Arkle for her 
wonderful Northumbrian feast and 
her special Northumbrian Flag cake 
was a joy to behold! Thank you 
families for supporting us by 
ensuring your children dressed the 
part!

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog and also welcome to our new 
children who have joined our school after the half term holiday. 
We also welcome Mrs Armstrong to her role as Early Years 
teacher and  welcome  back Mrs Maule  after her Maternity 
Leave.
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.


